
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE        

Changes to Move Policy – Effective Immediately 

Housing Authority of DeKalb County (HADC) 

 

Due to the potential risk of a Housing Assistance Payment (HAP) funding shortfall, HADC must 

implement new restrictions for participants requesting to move within DeKalb County’s jurisdiction. 

Our goal is to continue serving the same number of families, while managing funding responsibly. 

 

    NEW MOVE POLICY REQUIREMENTS: 

Effective immediately, move requests will only be approved if: 

   You are moving to a zip code where the payment standard is less than or equal to the payment 

standard of your current unit. 

AND 

   The HAP amount for the new unit is less than the HAP amount for your current unit. 

 

We understand that these changes may cause inconvenience, and we appreciate your patience and 

cooperation during this time. 

 
 


